
 

 

 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 

Membership year: July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 

Please mail form and cheque ($25) to the above address. 

Alternatively, payment can be E-transferred to pgmusicfestival@gmail.com and the application form 

can also be emailed to this address.  

A receipt will be issued on payment of fees. 

A Festival Program will be available for you at the Prince George Conservatory of Music. You will be sent an 

e-mail prior to the Festival, asking whether you would like a printed program. 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING 
 

 

 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:       Postal Code: ____________ 
 

Home Phone: Cell Phone:___________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________________________  
 

  I am a music teacher - instruments taught:____________________________  

 

  New Membership   or   __________Renewal 
 

  Yes, I would like the meeting minutes e-mailed to me 

 

 

 

 

*Membership pending approval by Prince George and District Music Festival existing membership* 

Prince George and District Music Festival 

Association 

Box 1533 Prince George, BC V2L 4V5 


